Hello,

| wanted to write to let you know I'm in favor of schools notifying their students regarding the use of
wifi. The science tells us wifi isn't safe for kids, so it was a bad idea to install it in schools. At least
notifying parents and students will give them the opportunity to weigh in on the subject if they're
unaware of the dangers.

Thank you,

Katie Wood



